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Hello from the MMSMusic Department!

We are excited to introduce our programs at Memorial Middle School to you and your children. We offer three

different ensembles for your children to choose from, which are explained below:

Band Choir Orchestra

Beginning Band:

- 5th-grade or first-year players

- flute, clarinet, alto saxophone,

trumpet, trombone,

euphonium, and percussion

- In-school lessons starting in

September

- Meet 1-2 times a week after

school until 3:30 starting in

January

- Performs in Spring Concert

Click here for the Band Enrollment

Form!

CLICK HERE for more band

information!

Treble Choir:

- 5th & 6th-grade students

- In-school lessons

- Meet 1-2 times a week

(Monday/Wednesday) after

school until 3:30

- Performs in the Winter &

Spring Concerts

Concert Orchestra

- 5th-8th grade students

- violin, viola, cello, and bass

- In-school lessons

- Meet 1-2 times a week

(Monday/Thursday) until

3:30

- Performs in the Winter &

Spring Concerts

Students are welcome to participate in one instrumental ensemble (band or orchestra) as well as sing in the

choir! We host two concerts a school year in the Winter and the Spring. We do our best to plan a music-related

field trip to expose the students to live music performances. These ensembles are a great way to get involved at

MMS and meet new people!

Please reach out to any of us with questions!

Sincerely,

MMS Music Department

stroh.maggie@cgschools.org guridys.gabrielle@cgschools.org savino.robert@cgschools.org
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